UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE - 2000-2001

Agricultural and Environmental Sciences - Dr. William K. Vencill
Arts and Sciences - Dr. Tricia Ann Lootens (Arts)

Dr. Elliot C. Gootman (Sciences)
Business - Dr. Robert J. Vandenberg
Education - Dr. Margaret A. Wilder
Environmental Design - Mr. Gregg A. Coyle
Family and Consumer Sciences - Dr. Jan M. Hathcote
Forest Resources - Dr. Dale W. Greene
Journalism - Dr. Elli Lester Roushanzamir, Absent
Law - Dr. Frederick W. Huszagh
Pharmacy - Dr. Janet McCombs
Social Work - Dr. Paul W. Ammons
Veterinary Medicine - Dr. Sheila W. Allen
Graduate School - Dr. Sylvia M. Hutchinson

Guests:

Dr. Chris Comwell Mr. Paul Kurtz Dr. Sherrie Nist
Dr. Harry Dailey Dr. Chris Langone Dr. Beth Preston
Dr. Mark Froetschel Dr. Thomas Lauth Dr. Arthur Snow
Dr. Horace Hudson Dr. Carolyn Lehr Dr. Greg Trandel
Dr. Loch Johnson Dr. David Mustard Dr. Ron Warren

The University Curriculum Committee met February 2, 2001, at 3:00 p.m. Minutes of the December
1, 2000, meeting were approved.

The committee approved the following proposals which have been sent to the Executive Committee
of University Council for consideration:

Proposal for a Master of Animal and Dairy Science
Proposal for a Joint Degree Program in Law and Sport Studies
Revised Proposal for a Master of Agricultural Leadership
Proposal for a Degree Name Change:
From: Master of Home Economics
To: Master of Family and Consumer Sciences

After much discussion, the committee approved the proposal for a School of Public and International
Affairs with the provision that two attachments be included with the proposal when it is forwarded
to the Executive Committee for consideration.

The committee approved a proposal for an Area of Emphasis under the B.S.A. in Food Science.

The committee approved the request to change credit awarded for UNIV 1113 and UNIV 1118
From: Institutional Credit
To: Elective Degree Credit

The committee voted to table a request to add courses to Area D of the Core Curriculum. The
committee would like clarification from the College of Agricultural and Environmental Sciences

regarding the request.
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The committee voted to table a proposal for an Interdisciplinary Biomedical and Health Sciences
Institute to allow the Arts and Sciences Senate to have an opportunity to review the proposal.

The committee voted to table a request from the Terry College of Business for a new prefix: LEAD,
Leadership. The committee would like the Terry College to consider using letters for the prefix that
will indicate that the courses are from the Terry College.

The meeting adjourned at 5:30 p.m.
Respegtfully submitted,
,Z;./ it

Mr. Scott S. Weinberg,%hair
University Curriculum Committee
cc: Dr. Karen A. Holbrook

Dr. Thomas G. Dyer
Dr. James E. Fletcher



